
 

20th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Activity Week 9th - 16th March 2018 – Request for help 
 
The Year 6 Residential to Wick Court takes place from the 9th-16th March 2018. During this 
time, the children that remain take part in an Activities Week which is organised by the 
year 6 staff.  
 
This year we are calling on your help. We would like to offer the children a variety of 
activities and workshops. We were wondering if you have any skills or talents or hobbies 
that you could offer to the children through a workshop e.g Karate, dancing, drama etc. 
There would be approximately 30 children supported by at least 2 members of staff. 
 
We are also hoping to organise some off-site trips, so please could you let us know if you 
are qualified to drive a mini bus and are willing to offer your time to accompany us on one 
of the days during that week.  
 
As you can appreciate, we are trying to organise an exciting week packed with new 
experiences and opportunities for the children, at a lower cost. If you can think of any 
other way you would be willing to help it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please return the slip as soon as possible if you are able to offer any help. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Team 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Activity Week 9th - 16th March 2018 – Request for help 
 
Parent/Carer Name ………………………………………………………. 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………..  Class ……………………………… 
 
Contact Number ………………………………… 
 
Workshop you can offer ………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………… 
 
Could you help with transport? Yes   No  
 
 

PLEASE RETURN ASAP IF YOU ARE ABLE TO HELP! 


